
 

 

 

Greetings, Southwest families!   

On behalf of the PTO, I would like to welcome our new and returning families!  The goal of the 

PTO is to nurture and establish a close relationship between the parents, teachers, administration, 

and students at Christian Academy Southwest.  We believe that by working together, we can 

create the best possible environment for our children – both through education and learning 

about Christ  

Enclosed in this packet you will find information on PTO events, volunteer opportunities, and 

planned fundraisers.  These are all great ways to support our school and teachers.  Please look 

over the forms and send back to school with your student, along with the PTO Membership Form 

located at the bottom of this page.  

Our first PTO meeting will be Monday, August 28 at 6:30 pm via Zoom.  All parents are invited to 

join!  Look for more details on PTO events and fundraisers in the school’s Around the Academy 

newsletter and the CAL-SW PTO Facebook Group! 

If you have questions or would like further information, please email ptosw@caschools.us.  Thank 

you, and we look forward to serving with you! 

Jessica McCarty 

President 

Tara Marcum 

Vice-President 

Suzanne Peterson 

Secretary and 

Volunteer Coordinator 

Samantha Wilson 

Treasurer 

 
 

CHRISTIAN ACADEMY SOUTHWEST PTO MEMBERSHIP 
The 2023-2024 PTO membership fee is $10.00 per family 

Please make checks payable to “CAL-SW PTO” and turn into your child’s teacher, along with this form. 

 

Name ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Email _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number _______________________________________________________________________ 

Child(s) Name(s)______________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Grade/Teacher__________________________________________________________________ 

Child Name __________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Grade/Teacher__________________________________________________________________ 

mailto:ptosw@caschools.us

